
 

 

 

TO:  IFTA Jurisdictions and IFTA Enforcement Offices  

FROM:  Cathy Beedle, Administrator 
Nebraska Motor Carrier Services 

DATE:  March 20, 2019 

SUBJECT: 2019 IFTA Decals  

 

Please be advised that the Nebraska Motor Carrier Division is experiencing some problems with issued 2019 IFTA decals.  

We are replacing decals, at no cost to the carrier, upon request.  Carriers are reporting that the color is fading or simply 

shredding off, especially after washing their trucks.   We have communicated this to our vendor who is looking into the 

possible cause.  It has been suggested that it might be tied to the salt, brine and chemicals used to treat the roadways this 

winter, but that has not been confirmed. 

We are continuing to monitor the requests for replacement decals and are hoping as the weather warms, the problem 

diminishes.  

In the meantime, we are requesting that enforcement consider this before issuing citations to Nebraska carriers.  

Questions can be directed to the NE MCS Division 402-471-4435. 

 

 

 


